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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 22nd March 2024 

Please remember school begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 8:35am & 8:45am. Children who 

arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the register and the reason logged. 

Safeguarding Children in Our School 

It is the responsibility of everyone to hold the safeguarding of children 

ahead of anything else. 

This is a priority in our school. We have many systems and procedures 

in place should any concerns be raised.                                          

If you have any concerns about a child, no matter how trivial you may 

feel they are, please speak to a member of school staff. Conversations 

in school are frequent and always in the best interests of children.  

If you would like to speak directly to Mrs McHarg or Mr Saunders, 

please do so. 

OUT OF HOURS emergency support, please contact North Yorkshire 

County Council on 01609 780 780. 

 

We have been lucky enough to be selected to participate in the Tesco 

3 causes to vote for with your little blue tokens. 

We’re looking for votes so we can use the money to make sure that 

children continue to have access to fruit everyday in school. 

This is something we have received grants for in the past and are des-

perate to continue to provide for our children  

Please go vote for us! 

Tell your friends, work colleagues and next door neighbours to VOTE 

FOR US in the Catterick Garrison store.  

Dinner Money 
 

Please can you ensure that  din-
ner money accounts are topped 
up at the beginning of the week. 
(£3.25 per day / £16.25 per 

week) 
 

You may be asked to bring in 

packed lunches for your child, if 

accounts are in arrears.  

After School Clubs 
 

Just a reminder that there are 

NO after school clubs on the first 

week back. 

Hangout is open as normal. 

FS Easter Stay & Play 
 

Thank you to the parents/carers 

who came to the stay & play this 

week. It was lovely seeing you 

all.  

Hangout Bookings 
 

Bookings will go live at 8pm on 

Friday 22nd March. 

Gymnastic Competition 
 

Well done to the group of     
students who took part in the 

gymnastics competition this week.  
After weeks and weeks of   

training the teams were ready to 
perform and showed superb  
attitude and determination.  

Our 5/6 team came 2nd and our 
year 3/4 team finished in 4th 

place. Well done to all! 

Dodgeball Competition 
 

4 dodgeball teams, Syddall Scorpions, Syddall Silverbacks, Syddall 
Serpents and Syddall Sharks, went to York this week to compete in the 

British Dodgeball North Yorkshire Championships.  
With the way the leagues finished, a brilliant 3 out of 4 semi-final 

teams were ours! This did mean that two had to play each other which 
was incredibly tense.  

Out of 11 teams there, Syddall Silverbacks came 6th, Syddall Serpents 
came 4th, Syddall Sharks came 3rd and Syddall Scorpions came 1st!! 
Absolutely blown away with how our children have played this week. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
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Hangout Contact Number:   07756 040396                   

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies. 

Please be conscious of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Mon 8th April - School Training Day 

Tue 9th April - Children return to school 

Fri 12th April - Skipping Training (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Wed 17th April - Year 3 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

Foundation Stage have the highest attendance this week with 99% 

Well done! 

 

 

AWARDS 

Each week awards are given out based on 
our six values.  Determination, Respect, Self-

Belief, Teamwork, Honesty, Passion.  

Well done to everyone receiving awards this week: 

Bella, Rueben, Olivia, Aliyzah, Henry, Theo, Cadi, Rosie, Archie, Ashton, David, Oakley, Lincoln, Bobby,  
Lincoln, Darcie, Emmett, Brooke, Connor, Chloe, Dexter, Brody, Riley, Myles, Ollie, Year 3, Callum, Hattie, 

Raya, Year 4, Ethan, Ossian, Year 5 Dodgeballers, Llywelyn, Amber, Tyler, Maciie,  Year 6 Dodgeballers. 

Late Night Classes 

We have lots of new late night   

sessions available to book. 

Don’t miss out! 

Please follow the link below to get booked on: 

https://michael-syddall-

primary-school.played.co/

venues/michael-syddall-

primary-school 

MSSA 
 

Follow the MSSA on   Face-

book to keep up to date 

with upcoming events and 

ways you can help support 

them. Interested in joining? 

Speak to Miss Taylor. 

MSSA - Earth Day 
 

Each class will be 

making something 

using recycled items if you have anything from 

the list attached to the email please drop off at 

the school office before Monday 22nd April. 
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